acksonian Staff

We would like to start off by thanking Mrs.
Lenore Thompson for understanding when we
didn’t know how to do some things béecause of
inexperience. Thanks also for all of your time
and effort put forth in helping us meet our
deadlines.

To the Annual Staff, without you this year-
book would not have been possible. Thanks for
spending time in your summer to sell ads that
were very much needed. We also appreciate the
effort each of you put forth in the layouts we
asked you to do. We hope you each enjoy put-
ting together vour senior yearbook.

Thanks also to the teachers who helped write
body copy to be printed in the yearbook. We
will always remember the help that was given to
us.
We hope that you enjoy the 1995 Jackson-
ian not only now but in years to come. As you
reminisce, we hope that you will be reminded of
your time spent at Andrew Jackson Academy.

Angel and Suzanne
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